
Salhouse Weekly Update 27th June 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Well what a fantastic morning we had on Tuesday.  It was all hands on deck to put up the new 
marquee, stage and seating for the three schools, Salhouse, Neatishead and Fleggburgh. 
Children, parents, staff and friends of Salhouse performed.  All the children sang their hearts 
out under the lead of Mr Leaver.  We truly had a happy morning and was great to see the 
schoosl mixing. 
A special mention to Annabel who played a solo on violin and piano and Ben who played a 
solo on trumpet, the choir, salsa band and Grebes on ukulele. 
What will next week bring? 
 
Enjoy the weekend. 
 

 
Next week 

 
Wednesday 29th June – Year 5 swimming 

 
Thursday 30th June- Sports day, all classes to 
wear PE kit 
 
Friday 1st July – Dance show at St Georges 
Theatre 
 
Friday 1st July – Frozen Friday by FOSS, Ice 
cream and lolly sale after school 

 

Looking ahead 
 

 
Tuesday 5th July – September reception 
starters drop in session 3.30-4.30pm 
 
Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th July  transition 
day – children will spend time in their new 
classes 
 
Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th July – Year 6 
transition days at Broadland High 
 
Sunday 10th July – FOSS summer fair 
 
Tuesday 12th July – KS2 Cluster sports event 
– details to follow 
 
Monday 18th July- Cluster swimming Gala –
details to follow 
 
Tuesday 19th July- Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 
Friday 22nd July – FOSS non school uniform 
day 

 

Staffing  
 

The children know that Mr Leaver will be 
completing his paternity leave throughout 

July.  His last day of term will be a little earlier 
than ours on 1/7/22.  Mrs Collins and Mrs 

King will cover this paternity leave. 

Class photographs 
 

Orders handed in to school need to be with the school office by 27th June 
 

Tempest photography have advised that parents ordering class photographs online have until 
Wednesday 29th June to take advantage of free delivery back to school. 

 

 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update 27th June 2022 
Music festival review 

 
We were blessed with the weather and the music was fantastic; from trumpet players, jazz 

pianists, singers, choirs, ukulele band, salsa band, solo performances and more. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Salhouse Weekly Update 27th June 2022 

 

 
Can you help FOSS with the Summer Fair?  

 

 
 

FOSS need parents to help: 
 Set up/clean up 
Run the food stall 

Bake or buy a cake for the tea stall 
Bake or buy sausage rolls/scones 

Run a stall 
 

If you are able to help please let Hannah in the school office know or contact FOSS through 
Facebook or Foss2019@yahoo.com 
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